Carla Hoekzema

From:

webmaster@shorelinewa.gov

Sent:

Thursday, May 16, 2019 6:00 AM

To:

Plancom; Carla Hoekzema

Subject:

[EXTERNAL] Contact the Planning Commission

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name:

Contact the Planning Commission

Date & Time:

05/16/2019 5:59 am

Response #:

37

Submitter ID:

29632

IP address:

50.106.63.125

Time to complete: 41 min., 47 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only

Page 1

- (o) Richmond Highlands 1.
- 2. (o) Email
- 3. Claudia Turner
- 510 N 169th St 4.
- 2066979131 5.
- cimackturner1@gmail.com 6.
- 5/16/2019 7.
- 8. Shoreline Place study session meeting
- As stated in a previous email I have concerns about the original Shoreline Place development presentation to us 9. Shoreline citizens vs the updated version which reduces retail & open space & increases apartment units. It is very important to have all owner partners take the time to come to an agreement on specific issues that have divided them. I can assure you, the Planning Commission, that we are watching this closely.

A few items that I'd like you to take into consideration--

N. 160th is a steep, dangerous & long stretch that will need more than the one pedestrian crossing than has been allotted.

Sears needs to be taken down sooner than later. There should be a deadline.

Central Market & other businesses will require full parking & service access at all times during development.

Thanks